From:

To: Farm
Subject: Changes to the plans.
Date: 16 May 2022 13:54:21

On behalf of myself and my next door neighbou we are further concerned that Sunnica have failed to check the basic but vital part of their application l.e.the connection to the national grid.
We object to the tight timescale they request as 1me to understand the implications of the changes , and request their planning application be rejected .

In view of their major error in not obtaining this information prior to sut their application, we have no d that they are to be trusted .

The 10 metre sub stations will be a blot on the landscape and on green belt land as well.

In view of the economic changes that we are currently experiencing surely it is more important to keep this land as farming land and not taken over as a short term intermittent supply of electricity.

yours faithfully

Mr Joseph Pattison






